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November	18,	2020	
	

Hi	Parents.		
		
As	the	principal	of	Lago	Vista	High	School	I	wanted	to	let	you	know	how	thankful	I	am	to	be	partnering	with	you	in	
your	child's	education.		It	is	such	a	blessing	to	be	able	to	get	to	know	your	children	and	to	experience	their	growth	
and	maturity	 during	 these	 unusual	 times.	 	We	 will	 all	 get	 through	 this	 and	 will	 be	 stronger	 on	 the	 other	 side	
because	of	the	sacrifices	and	respect	we	show	each	other	daily.		
		
I	want	you	to	know	that	we	are	making	a	concerted	effort	as	we	approach	the	last	leg	of	the	Fall	Semester	to	finish	
strong	academically	as	well	as	to	adhere	to	our	safety	protocols.		Please	partner	with	me	reminding	our	students	
to	 continue	 to	 be	 diligent	with	wearing	 their	masks,	 socially	 distancing,	 and	 practicing	 good	 hygiene.	We	 don't	
want	to	let	up	as	area	schools	around	us	have	increasing	cases	of	COVID	related	issues.	
		
In	addition,	I	wanted	to	let	you	know	in	case	you	had	intentions	but	maybe	forgot,	there	are	still	some	slots	left	to	
make	this	Thursday	(tomorrow)	a	wonderful	"THANKS"giving	pie-day.		Please	click	the	link	and	sign	up	today.	
		
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4fa8af28a31-lvhs1	
		
We	have	a	wonderful	staff	here	at	Lago	Vista	High	School	who	continue	to	work	hard	with	servant	hearts.		All	of	us	
have	a	choice	every	morning	to	choose	"bitter	or	better."		This	Viking	Family	here	at	LVHS	do	try	hard	to	choose	
"better"	everyday.		We	are	not	perfect,	but	we	do	have	good	hearts	and	want	to	do	right	by	all.	
		
Lastly,	enjoy	this	upcoming	week	celebrating	with	a	thankful	heart	all	that	is	good	in	the	world.		Please	be	safe,	be	
wise,	and	be	bold	when	appropriate.		I	look	forward	to	seeing	what	positives	we	can	gleam	from	the	remainder	of	
2020.	
		
Blessings	to	you	and	yours,	
		
L&G	(Love	and	Gratitude),	
		
Stu	Taylor	


